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Reading at home Thank you for your 

continued support with reading at 

home with your children.  Please keep 

this up and record in their reading  

records or post-its for reading journals. 

This term our focus in school has been all 

around reading.  Both learning to read but 

also reading to learn.  We have looked at 

reading across the whole curriculum and the 

importance of reading as a key life skill. 

Fostering a love for  

Reading. 

Reading for Pleasure is shown to have an 

impact on the reading ability of children. 

Picking up a book that makes you smile, 

laugh or even cry; triggers our emotions 

and takes us on a journey with the       

characters is a wonderful thing! Reading 

to your child, books that you loved as   a 

child, is a great way to show them how 

reading can play an amazing  part in their 

childhood too.  

Reading Records and 

Reading Journals 

EYFS and KS1 have Reading Records that 

we ask parents to record in when you listen 

to your child read. These should be            

returned  daily. 

KS2 have Reading Journals that children 

record in whilst at school.  These will be 

brought home weekly for parents to record 

in also. 

Lets talk Reading! 


